
EXPLORING OUR
LIVING STREAMS

Stream Biomonitoring and Water Chemistry 
Monitoring with 4-H AL Water Watch

The 4-H Alabama Water Watch Program is partnering 
with five great environmental centers around the state 
to provide teachers and volunteer educators with 
the opportunity to learn how to use the Exploring 
Our Living Streams Stream Biomonitoring and Water 
Chemistry Monitoring Curriculum.  

The EOLS curriculum provides hands-on activities 
for teaching students about watershed science, and 
provides educators with the skills and platform to 
involve youth in citizen science focused on water 
quality. During each 2 day workshop, participants will 
be certified as water monitors and will learn how they 
can certify their students as 4-H AWW Water Monitors. 
In addition, staff of each Environmental Center will 
provide unique programming that represents what 
they have to offer educators and students.

Participants who complete the workshop can receive 
Continuing Education Units from Auburn University. 
Lodging and food will be provided to participants.  
Contact the 4-H AWW Coordinator with questions:	
				  

WORKSHOP LOCATIONS AND DATES: 

Troy University in Phenix City, Riverfront 
Campus, June 7 -9

Weeks Bay Watershed Program and 
Foundation in Fairhope, June 14-16

         SIFAT (Servants in Faith and Technology) in 
Lineville, June 28-30

         Black Belt Conservation and Research 
Institute at the University of West Alabama in 
Livingston, July 12-14

McDowell Environmental Center in          
Nauvoo, July 26-28

Development of EOLS Curriculum and workshop facilitation is supported in part by a grant from the EPA Office of Environmental Education.
The Alabama Cooperative Extension System (Alabama A&M and Auburn University), is an equal opportunity educator.  Everyone is welcome!

www.aces.edu  |  www.alabama4h.com

Mona Dominguez 
srs0013@auburn.edu
334-844-9323 

Workshop Registration:  $25
Find additional info and registration in the Enviro Edu 
section of www.alabamawaterwatch.org.


